

Official

11 June 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 12 Bowling Trip - Monday 22 July 2024

Year 12 students have worked incredibly hard this year and have had an excellent first year in Sixth Form.

I would like to celebrate the end of the year by taking all Year 12 students bowling on Monday 22 July. We will be going to Namco Funscape Bowling alley in Braintree, leaving at 11.15am and returning to at 3.00pm in time for the buses. There are no academic requirements to be able to go on this trip, only that students continue to behave as expected of Sixth Formers, meet the requirements of the code of conduct and have good attendance.

The cost of the trip is £14.00, which includes transport to the venue and two games of bowling. Students can also bring their own money to buy food and drink. If your son/daughter is interested in coming, please can you complete the attached online form consent/medical and make payment on ParentPay by 28 June:

https://forms.office.com/e/gMSd7rWr0V

In the next few weeks all Year 12 students will be undertaking their end of year exams, the results of these will form part of the basis for predicted grades for university and apprenticeship applications as well as suitability to progress onto Year 13. All Year 12 students have had an assembly on the importance of these end of year exams as well as sessions on revision techniques and one to one mentoring with their tutors. This will also be an opportunity to explore the next steps.

If you have any questions about the end of year exams or the trip, please feel free to contact me directly.

Yours sincerely

Mr Hyde

Head of Sixth Form



Yeldham Road • Sible Hedingham • Essex • CO9 3QH • Telephone 01787 460470 e-mail: enquiries@hedingham.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.hedingham.essex.sch.uk • Registered Company No. 8330173

















